
        
 
 
 
        
                                                               Stafford High School 
 
 

Dear Parents of Current 12th Grade Students, 

Stafford High School 12th grade students will take the ACT on October 6th, 2020.   

The ACT contains four multiple-choice tests—English, mathematics, reading, and science—and a 

writing test. These tests are designed to measure skills that are most important for success in 

postsecondary education and that are acquired in secondary education. The score range for each of 

the four multiple-choice tests is 1–36. The Composite score is the average of the four test scores 

rounded to the nearest whole number. 

On testing day, students must report to the back of the school (student lot) by 7:30 am.  

This test will be administered face to face. It is essential that everyone is on time so that we may 

begin testing by 8:00am. It is a timed test and the start time cannot be delayed. Testing will take 

approximately 5 hours to complete. If your student has opted in virtual learning, they may leave after 

testing is complete. We encourage students to get a good night’s rest and eat a healthy breakfast 

prior to testing so they are focused and ready. 

Please bring: 

• Student ID or Form of ID  

• Mask (if you do not have one, one will be provided) 

• Pencil  

• Packaged snack  

Prior to participating, students will be screened via questioning by school employees for any new or 

worsening signs or symptoms of COVID-19. Students will be testing in the gym areas to adhere to 

6ft social distancing guidelines.  

Use the link to register your student for the ACT academy to receive a free personalized practice 

https://academy.act.org/. If you have any additional questions, please email 

jbazile@staffordmsd.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Raymond Root 

Raymond Root, Principal   

Stafford High School 

 

https://academy.act.org/

